[bookmark: _GoBack]As one of two district general representatives you will be expected to contribute to the general running of the BMFMS committee. You will need to attend four board meetings each year and respond promptly to emails from the President and secretary.  At the meetings you will need to contribute your opinions, suggestions and ideas, in particular with reference to training, new recommendations and the implications within district general hospitals and complete tasks metered out. You will be heavily involved in helping to organise the yearly conference, suggesting topics to be covered, scoring abstracts and bursary applications and deciding on finer organisational detail.  At the conference, you may be expected to moderate a plenary session and work with the conference organisers to ensure its smooth running.  You may be asked to attend relevant meetings as a BMFMS representative and to feedback to the committee following these.
Being on the BMFMS committee is great fun, extremely rewarding and helps to keep you abreast of all new developments in high risk obstetrics.  You will have a real opportunity to comment on and guide UK practice.

